
Report of the Canterbury Waste Subcommittee to the Council meeting of 26 June 2003 

5. TRANSWASTE CANTERBURY LTD - STATEMENT OF INTENT 
 
 The Subcommittee considered the Statement of Intent for Transwaste Canterbury Ltd for the period 

2003-2006 which had been provided under Section 64 of the Local Government Act 2002. 
 
 Mr John Orr, Secretary, Transwaste Canterbury Ltd, confirmed in his covering letter that the general 

approach for the draft Statement of Intent was in line with the previous Statement of Corporate Intent 
but allowed for changes as a consequence of the new Act.   

 
 The Subcommittee resolved to formally approve the Statement of Intent. 
 
 


